Prayer work

Dear CEF Prayer Team,

We are thrilled to see how God is working across Colorado as we seek Him
on behalf of this next generation! A pastor once said, "Prayer is the work,"
and it couldn't be truer. It's easy to get wrapped up in the responsibilities
of ministry and forget that the most important thing we can do is pray.
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As we head into December and the New Year, we are especially mindful of PI d.‘ Cri1s the Ork

the power of prayer in reaching children for Christ. Christmas is a unique
time when hearts are open, and we have a tremendous opportunity
through our Christmas Party Clubs to share the Good News of Jesus. Let's
remember to put on the full ARMOR OF GOD and PRAY as we enter this
season of ministry!

To ensure prayer undergirds everything we do, we're expanding
our statewide efforts. We've launched regional prayer gatherings

by Zoom! Every week, there are opportunities to gather digitally
Z oo l . and intercede for the ministry.

We'd love for you to join us whenever you can. Imagine a future
PRAYER MEETING where hundreds of prayer warriors are lifting up children and their
families across Colorado every week. Let's press into the truth
that a move of God starts with a move of prayer!

We know not everyone is able to participate in our zoom prayer gatherings so also want to send some regular prayer
updates and requests for those of you who are praying for CEF Colorado and kids.

Here are some praises and prayer requests as we close out the year:
PRAISES

e God recently provided $65,000 at a single “Fundraising Fiesta" event!
e Werecently relaunched our “EVERY KID EVERY CORNER" fundraising campaign with a $15,000 matching donor!

REQUESTS
e Christmas Party Clubs: Pray for the children & volunteers, for open hearts & boldness to share the Gospel.
o Staffand Resources: Pray for the laborers and funding needed to fully establish local chapters statewide.
e Breakthroughs: Ask for God's protection over our teams & for many children to come to know Jesus this Christmas.

Thank you so much for your prayers!
This is our most important work and is the greatest gift we can give these kids!
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